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PUBLIC NOTICE: 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 
RELOCATION OF ZIMRA BINDURA OFFICE 

The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority wishes to notify all taxpayers and the public of the relocation of ZIMRA 

Bindura office, from Office 13 to Office 3 within the same complex, NSSA Business Complex, Bindura. This is with 

effect from 1 August 2024. 

For ease of location, the new office is opposite the premises that the office has been operating from. Taxpayers 

are being advised to use the TaRMS Self-Service Portal to submit all returns in local (ZiG) and US$ currencies as 

well as for registering with ZIMRA.  

 
All taxpayers are encouraged to utilise the Contact Centre for all queries and enquiries on 585 Toll free / 

08010271 for Net One or contactcentre@zimra.co.zw. Currently the ZIMRA Contact Centre is operating 

between 8:00am-10pm Monday to Friday and between 8:00am - 12:30pm on Saturday with agents 

attending to client queries and enquiries.  

Contact telephone lines remain the same; +263662107500 or +263662106931. Clients may also utilise the 

following communication channels: 

Satellite Stations Manager: Mrs Murauro 

Tel: +263712617706 

Email: cmurauro@zimra.co.zw; all_bindura@zimra.co.zw 

Bindura Office Supervisor: Tichaona Chandavengerwa 

Tel: +263772185890 

Email: tchandavengerwa@zimra.co.zw 
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